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March has come in like a lion! However, the birds are chirping and
Spring is on the calendar! Our students are enjoying outdoor recess and
beautiful fresh air. Hopefully Mother Nature will continue to be kind for
the remainder of the year.

Please take time to review the school district and Primary School
Websites. Several dates for Kindergarten Registration and Screening,
Spring concerts, the Art Show, PTA events, and other new events have
been posted. Please look at the information being sent from school to
home. Check out our fun new pictures, too! We have been very active at
the Primary School during the past few months.

Spring sports will begin and schedules will get very busy. With that in
mind, please do your best to keep a consistent schedule for our kids.
Students still need to focus on homework and prepared for school each
day. We want all children to be successful! Our staff continues to work
diligently with students preparing students for the next grade in school.
Communication with your child’s teacher is always helpful as well.

A special thank you goes to our amazing PTA. They have done a
wonderful job building a sense of community and volunteering many
hours in our school. We encourage you to dedicate some time to our
school. Experiencing success in school requires a team effort. WE
NEED YOU! © The months to come will be very busy with many
events.

As always, thank you for sharing your children with us!
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